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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – August 23, 2013 

ALBUQUERQUE—While actual construction of the Paseo Del Norte/I-25 Interchange 

Reconstruction project will not begin in the construction zone until the week after the 2013 

Albuquerque International Balloon Fiesta, preliminary activities start next week. 

The team of Kiewit New Mexico/Bohannan Huston Inc./Terracon will begin surveying I-25 at 

the Paseo Del Norte bridge and will also begin geotechnical boring to determine soil 

composition at various locations throughout the Project area. 

The geotechnical work will not have any traffic impacts, but survey crews will be working in 

the shoulders on both northbound I-25 and southbound I-25 from 7 a.m.-5 p.m. Thursday, Aug. 

28 and Friday, Aug. 29 at the Paseo Del Norte bridge.  All lanes of traffic will remain open. 

Individuals can sign up for free email or text alerts by visiting the Project website, 

www.paseoi25.com or can call (505) 245-3150 for additional information. 
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